
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK

OF NEWYORK

November 14., 1936.

Dear Governor Eccles:

Attached herewith is a final report of the

Committee on Acceptance Practice which was originally

appointed in the spring of 1932 by Governor Calkins as

chairman of the Governors Conference at the suggestion

of the then governor of the Federal Reserve Board. It

is planned to present this report to the Presidents

Conference at their meeting next week.

Very truly yours,

W.' Randolph Burgess
Chairman, Committee on
Acceptance Practice

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles,
Chairman, Board of Governors of the
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C.
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With kind regards, I urn

I. S. EecXee
Ck&ira&a
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¥lce President
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